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PRESS RELEASE
October 15, 2015
For Immediate Release

THE ROEPER SCHOOL AWARDED THE 2015 NAGC GLOBAL AWARENESS ANNEMARIE ROEPER AWARD
BLOOMFIELD HILLS, MICHIGAN- 
The Roeper School has been named the recipient of the 2015 NAGC Global Awareness Annemarie Roeper Award.  The award will be presented to David Feldman, Head of The Roeper School, on Nov. 13, in Phoenix, Arizona, at the national convention of the NAGC (National Association for Gifted Children), which connects and supports the largest national network of affiliates advocating for the needs of gifted children.

The award is being given by the Global Awareness Network, an interest group within NAGC founded by Annemarie Roeper and her colleagues and friends Linda Silverman and Constance Shannon Smith in 1982 to support education for gifted children that furthered their ethical development and sense of global interdependence. The Annemarie Roeper Award was established in her memory in 2012.  The award seeks to keep her vision alive by bringing attention to individuals and organizations that live that vision: helping gifted children develop a strong sense of self; promoting positive social action and strategies for understanding the perspectives of others; providing opportunities for global interdependence and diversity; facilitating peacemaking; and fostering the care of the Earth.

The Roeper School, in its 75th year of operation, was founded by Annemarie Roeper and her husband, George Roeper, in 1941, and has worked steadfastly over the years to continue the philosophy established by its founders. The school’s mission statement, “Educating and inspiring gifted students to think as individuals and to engage as a community with compassion for each other and this world,” is at the heart of its curriculum, choices, and daily interactions. 

# # #

For further information, please contact:
Kari Papadopoulos, Director of Communications & Marketing
The Roeper School
41190 Woodward Avenue
Bloomfield Hills MI 48304
kari.papadopoulos@roeper.org
248-203-7303

The Roeper School is an independent coeducational day school for gifted children in metropolitan Detroit founded by George and Annemarie Roeper in 1941. The Roepers believed that all human beings have two central tasks: to come to understand themselves and to discover how they will contribute to the world. As a pre-K through 12th grade school, Roeper plays a formative role in the pursuit of these lifelong goals and offers a whole-child education for gifted students that guides them on the journey to becoming discerning, humane, engaged adults.  With a dedication to diversity, democracy, and community service that dates to its founding, Roeper students and alumni endeavor to fulfill the school’s mission:  Educating and inspiring gifted students to think as individuals and to engage as a community with compassion for each other and this world. For more information, email kari.papadopoulos@roeper.org or visit www.roeper.org. 
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